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For more information on the projects mentioned in this newsletter, 
upcoming trips, ways you can get involved, and more, visit...
www.pro-vismex.com.

To donate to this ministry, make checks out to “ProVision Ministries” 
and mail to:  ProVision, PO Box 635, Scappoose, OR, 97056.Thank You for your 

support & prayers
 for this ministry.  

We are in this together.

� Pray for wisdom & discretion for our initial time   
 spent in Mexico.
� Pray for Dwight & Kristi adjusting to this new life.

� Pray for the well and electricity to be set up soon!

� Pray for the hotdog feed- that we could start new  
 friendships and begin to generate unity.

� Pray for the construction to move smoothly on the  
 new ministry center.

S AS A
Construction Begins   Mother’s day in Mexico
   Project Prayer  Annual Training Conference
 Beautiful Gifts   School Principal becomes Pastor

Hot Dog Feed

May  2005Prayer Requests
TijuanaTijuana

blessedblessed

Prayer
Calendar
Enclosed



Thank you to the whole Pro-Vision 
team!  Whether you have been praying 
for us or supporting us fi nancially we are 
so grateful! Monday, April 18, we left for 
Mexico for good! This vision we received 
over three years ago has come to pass.

In April we went on a trip to Tijuana where 
we had a great time of ministry as well as 
took a load of belongings & supplies to 
Tucson, AZ (waiting in storage to cross into 
Mexico.)

We have several ministries planned for 
our fi rst month living in Mexico, including 
a hot-dog feed for the locals (with Dwight 
as the chef), construction on the ministry 
center, women’s ministry, children’s ministry 
training, and connecting with the pastors 
and Christian leaders in the area.

Included with this newsletter is a poster for 
Project Prayer.  We would so appreciate it if 
you would join us in prayer to kick off our 
ministry! If you can commit to prayer every 
day in May please drop us an e-mail or note 
& let us know. Our goal is over 100 people 
and we are doing well toward this goal.
Thanks so much for making this all possible!

Culture Tip
Mexicans love 
to honor their 
mothers by 
serenading them 
at midnight on 
Mother’s day.  They 
are welcomed with 
a cup of hot cocoa 
and a warm hug.

Pastor Highlight
We were pleased to meet pastor 
Isaac from Bacobampo (town 
#6 on the map) while we were 
ministering in Tijuana.  This school 
principal just recently began 
pastoring a local church in Tiplano, 
Tijuana, and his congregation is 
growing.  Pastor Isaac has a wife 
and two daughters. (1 shown here)

We had a great time in Tijuana with a team from Calvary Community Church in Camas, WA, and we 
are so pleased with all the ministry that was accomplished!  • BBQ dinner for more than 300 • 17 pastors 
attended training conference • Pastors resources given • 3 children’s Outreaches • Children’s Ministry 
resources given • Scores responded to altar calls • Roofed 40x40 ft. Rehabilitation center •  Tore down building 
& saved the materials • Encouragement for pastor’s wives.   Praise the Lord!!!

Construction Begins
We will hit the ground running as we locate 
water & electricity and begin construction on 
phase one of the ministry center.  We look 
forward to the construction help from Mike 
& Vickie Kangas, Matt & Laura Neish, & Ire 
Wardlaw.  Thanks for coming down to help!

Women’s 
Ministry
A special thanks 
to Ko & Jan 
Krauss and 
Kolette Beckert 
for designing & 
making all the 
decorations 
and gifts for the 
May women’s 
ministry event!  
It will be an 
encouraging 
& refreshing 
time for many 
women.

We Made It
TO MEXICO AS FULL-TIME MISSIONARIES

UPCOMING MINISTRY

Teacher’s Training 
Conference
We look forward to working 
with Net Works on the 
annual Teachers Training 
Conference again this year 
May 5-7 in Los Mochis.  We 
will be training leaders for 
Children’s Ministry in Mexico!
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